Town of Westminster Massachusetts 01473 Crocker Pond Recreation Area December 8, 2021

RECEIVED

2022 MAR -2 AM II: 44

TOWN OF WESTMINSTER

Members Present: Heather Billings, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann Falconer, Sharon Lewis (via telephone)

Members Not Present: Pat Streeter

Others Present: Jim Walker, Chris Jaggie

Invoices: National Grid: \$16.52, \$10.82

- Chris Jaggie is interested in joining the committee.
- Bob Francis will be coming to a committee meeting to discuss a partial of his land abutting the Crocker Pond trails.
- Heather attended a walked thru of the Business Park. She reported that pad 7 will be ready in the spring for occupancy. This should prevent sand from blowing onto Crocker Pond property.
 Powell advised Heather to let them know if the problem persists.
- Kathleen met with Jonathan Maxwell to evaluate the camera needs at the pond. The committee voted unanimously to approve \$2,100 for the purchase of new cameras.
- Jim made an informational poster about the mussels at the pond.
- The FY23 budget is due January 14th.
- Jim will make trail markers for the trails.

Next meeting: January 5, 2022, at 5:30 at Town Hall.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Con Folaru

Mary Ann Falconer